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Critical SBIC Open Board Positions 

Publicity Chairperson – Serve as the public voice of 

the SBIC. 

Fundraising Chairperson – Assist Event Chairs and 
Grant Coordinators, as appropriate.  

Membership Chairperson – Encourage full 

participation, cooperation, and positive relationships 

with Member churches, and recruit new churches. 

 

 

THE LORDS FOOD PANTRY STATS FOR 

July 2021  

Number of People Served 

      Children     194 

      Adults                343 

      Seniors     264 

      Total     801 

 

 

Tentatively Scheduled Upcoming Events 
 

 Sunset at Sunset (10/2/2021) – Mike 

Claxton/Mary Pritchard, Coordinators. 

 CROP Hunger Walk (11/7/2021) – Mike 

Claxton, Coordinator. 

 Festival of Trees at Museum of Coastal 

Carolina and Ingram Planetarium, OIB 

(Setup 11/7 & 11/8, Public 11/14/21-1/1/22) – 

Mary Pritchard, Coordinator. 

 
 

Next month’s Executive Committee Meeting of the 

SBIC is scheduled for Monday, September 13, 2021, at 

10:00 a.m. at the Shallotte Presbyterian Church, Room 

7 (enter through Church Office door on left side of 

building), and the General Meeting will be on Monday, 

September 20, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. at the Shallotte 

Presbyterian Church Fellowship Hall. 

 

Check us out at our website:              

www.thelordsfoodpantry.org 

 

 
 

Providing Help and Hope Since 1981 
 

 

The Emergency Food Assistance Program (TEFAP) 

 

On July 31, we served 53 families, or 206 individuals 

(75 adults, 57 children, and 74 seniors). 

 

Commodity Supplemental Food Program (CSFP) 

 

We received 75 boxes; 42 distributed on July 12; 19 

on July 19; 8 on July 24; and 5 on July 31.  All 

except 1 box was distributed. 

 

Brunswick Wellness Coalition Steps Up 

 

We are receiving Brunswick Wellness Coalition food 

boxes (similar to Senior boxes). 

 

Sea Trail Scorecard Ad 

 

An ad was placed on the Sea Trail golf scorecard for 

one year.  A QR code was placed on the ad to 

facilitate donations and provide a direct link to the 

SBIC website. 

 

Pies and Pumpkins Needed 

 

The 14
th

 Annual Sunset at Sunset Street Fair is 

happening Saturday, October 2, from 10 a.m. to 3 

p.m.  The SBIC will have a fundraiser booth once 

again.  We are asking for “Church Lady Homemade 

Pies” to sell at our booth to raise funds to support The 

Lords Food Pantry.  If baking is not your thing, we 

will also sell pumpkins that have been pre-decorated 

for either Halloween or with a fall theme.  Please do 

not cut into the pumpkin so it will last longer.  It 

could even be ceramic if you prefer.  Please bring the 

pies and/or pumpkins to the booth at 7625 High 

Market Street, Sunset Beach, NC, on October 2.  If 

you cannot deliver them, please call Mary Pritchard 

at 910-579-4684 to arrange for pickup.  Thank you. 

 
 

             
          

http://www.thelordsfoodpantry.org/

